
From: Dean Blackwood  
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 8:45 PM 
To: Fiona Marshall  
Cc: Ludo Tolu; geneva.un@fco.gov.uk 
Subject: ACCC/C/2013/90 
  
Dear Ms Marshall 
This last email contains scans of drawings 04 and 05. 
 
I have also included a close up of the lagoons from “Site plan” drawing 02 Rev 5 to demonstrate the obviousness of the 
overlap between the existing and proposed lagoons which is not showing up clearly on the larger scans because of the 
distance of the iPad needs to be from the drawing in order to get the full drawing in. 
 
It could not be plainer how the proposed location of the new lagoons numbered 1, 2 and 3 on the right of the drawing 
dissect the contours (dashed lines) of the existing top “highly contaminated” lagoon. It effectively cuts right through it.   
Sincerely 
 
Dean Blackwood 
River Faughan Anglers 
 


